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Dates for your Diary 
 

Thursday 22nd June 

Year 5 Cambridge Science 

Park Visit 

 
Saturday 24th June 

FONV Summer Fete 

 
Wednesday 28th June 

Sports Day – EYFS & KS1 

 
Thursday 29th June 

Sports Day – KS2 

 
Monday 10th July 

Years 5&6 Production – 2.00pm 

 
Tuesday 11th July 

Years 5&6 Production – 6.00pm 

 
Thursday 13th July 

FONV Summer Disco  

-EYFS/KS1 5.15-6.30pm 

-KS2 6.45-8.00pm 

 
Monday 17th July 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly – 

2.00pm 

 
Tuesday 18th July 

FONV Break the Rules Day 

Last Day of Term 

 
 
 

Latest News:  

Monday 19th June 2023 
 

Nene Valley Award Winners 
 
EYFS/KEY STAGE 1   KEY STAGE 2 

 

Robins  Harvey Skylarks       Matilda                      

Wrens   Joey Swallows     Corben                

Puffins  Zoe Swifts           Theo                 

Cuckoos  George Doves          Angelica                           

Nightingales Dylan Owls            Charissa                 

   Ravens        Lena                        

Latest News! 

 
Hopefully, the warm 

weather continues for our 

summer fete this Saturday. 

We hope to see as many 

of our families attending 

as possible. 

 

If you are able to help out 

on the day, please 

contact Friends of Nene 

Valley or the office. 

 

 

Weather permitting, we 

will be having lunch on 

the field after each sports 

day next week.  Parents 

are welcome to stay and 

have lunch with the 

children, if they wish to do 

so.  

Attendance 
 

 

At Nene Valley we pride 

ourselves on our children 

attending school regularly 

and on time. We are pleased 

to announce that we have 

received a national 

attendance award. We are 

officially in the top 10% of 

schools in the country for 

attendance. Well done to all 

of our parents, carers and 

children. Keep up the good 

work! ☺ 

ATTENDANCE 
Robins 94.55% 

Wrens  100.00% 

Puffins   98.00% 

Cuckoos  97.67% 

Nightingales 100.00% 

Skylarks 98.71% 

Swallows 96.55% 

Swifts 99.33% 

Doves 95.67% 

Owls 95.33% 

Ravens 96.67% 
 

School 97.52% 
 

 

Positive feedback 
 

Thank you to all of our 

parents for your positive 

feedback regarding the 

change to the class structure 

for next academic year. 

Please speak with a member 

of staff if you have any 

questions or queries.  


